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This week’s Pride of Parish have been: 

Suffolk: All 

Cotswold: Jasmine & Ollie 

Swaledale: Year 2 

Teeswater: All 

Dalesbred: Domanick & Elsie 

 

Dorset Downs: Eva & David  

Oxford:     Zakir & Niketa 

Cheviot:     Lola & Robin 

Herdwick:      Umar & Laurence 

Well done, we’re all proud of you! 

 

 

Thank you to all the children and their families for your hard work and help in 

what has been a very busy and successful half term. Enjoy your holiday and 

we look forward to seeing you when school re-opens on Monday 6th June. 

Congratulations to Poppy who was the Dolce lucky tray winner this half term and 

who will receive an Amazon gift voucher. Keep ordering your school dinners to be in 

with a chance next time. Please could we remind parents/carers to order meals in 

advance from app.schoolgrid.co.uk. Please contact school if you 

are having difficulty accessing the site. 

A huge thank you to everyone for making last Friday’s 

Coronation such a spectacular event.  Enjoy the 

celebrations this coming bank holiday weekend. 

If you would like to see more photographs or watch ITV local news cover-

age of the event, then please visit www.parish.ycst.co.uk 



Around school this week 

Congratulations to the Year 3/4 
cricket team who won the 

Skipton area cricket 
tournament and will now take 
part in the Craven area finals 

next term. 

Well done to all those Year 5 and 6 children who 

participated in the Young Voices concert at 

Manchester Arena. 




